
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Shiina and all founding members of  
Japan Academy of Tumor Ablation 
 

Congratulations! 

Please accept my heartiest congratulations on behalf of Taiwan 

Academy of Tumor Ablation (TATA).  

For decades, the interventional oncologist of Japan and Taiwan have 

shared the experience, skill and academic knowledge always.  

We walk together, fight for patients together and develop the field 

of tumor ablation together.  

It’s our great pleasure to see the establish of Japan Academy of 

Tumor Ablation (JATA). TATA will be the brother of JATA forever and 

stand firmly by you. 

 

I believe, under your excellent leadership with the strong support 

from all the members, JATA will keep growing rapidly!  

May all the best and great success be with you! 

 

 

 

Your sincerely  

 

 

 

President of TATA    

Professor Sky, Kai-Wen Huang  

 


